
 

 Discovery Newsletter week beginning:13.4.20 

 

 
 

Welcome 

 

We would like to start by thanking our amazing parent/carers 
who are key workers, working hard to support us all.    

We would really like your help in participating with our news-
letter. We would like you to share your children’s art work, 
family photos, recipes etc.  All three of us are also available 
via email, if you have any worries or queries. 

We look forward to receiving your photos and  
updates and any ideas or information that you 
would like to share.  
Stay safe— Claire, Jenny and Ros 

This weekly newsletter is somewhat different from previous newsletters. All of our 
Multi Academy Trust Family Support Workers, Claire, Jenny and Ros are coming  
together once a week in order to keep in touch and update you on any relevant  
information.   

 

BIRTHDAYS 

Oakwood 

Key stage 1: 

Cara  
Ronan   
Layton   
Brodie   
Key stage 2: 
Keighton   
Abigail   
Isabelle    
Leo   
Oliver   
Owen   
Christine   
Abbie  
 
Beechwood  

Key stage 1: 
Faith 
Sofia 
Esmee 
Tianna 
Key stage 2: 
Mollie 
Shannon 
 
Weston Mill 

Key stage 1: 
Frankie 
Poppy 
Key stage 2: 
Mia 

RWI Phonics lessons at home 

We're streaming three, short Speed Sounds 
lessons for children to watch at home every 
weekday on the Ruth Miskin Youtube chan-
nel. Each lesson is ten minutes long and avail-
able for 24 hours. 

Have a look on: 
www.ruthmiskin.com/en 
to find the schedule. 

r.dent@discovermat.co.uk   
j.oliver@discoverymat.co.uk 
c.wilkinson@discoverymat.co.uk 

Next weeks challenge: Can you share any photographs of games you play at 
home as a family or by yourself— paper, board, physical or made up. 

If there is anything that we can help 
with please contact the Beechwood 
office on: 
beechwood.office@discoverymat.co.uk  

01752 706360  

Class teachers can be contacted by parents/carers 
and children via Eschools. 

Beechwood, Weston Mill and Oakwood schools wanted to 
pass on a great big Thank you, to the COOP for sending 
the children an Easter Egg each, that was a lovely surprise 
for the children returning to school! 
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